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Appreciation

The Feedback from our "Korea" trip was pretty awesome
(Source provided by Promise Christian University)

Dear Pastor Jae Won  
& Mama Sue,

 Thank you so very very much 
for your labor of Love in 
organizing the 8th Annual Holy 
Spirit World  Conference with 
excellance. We were so blessed 
beyond measure with the move 

of the Holy Spirit and having the opportunity to declare 
the word of God. We were certainly enriched and the love 
of all our Korean brothers and Sisters touched  our hearts 
so much !  May God continue to bless their generosity. 
Pastor Hansoo Kim and First Lady Kim  and son Chris 
really touched my heart in the unity and hard work to 
host such a big event. God had brought us in such a critic 
moment in Korea’s History the prayers will penetrate and 
bring the breakthrough in the Spiritual Realm God has 
raised the Korean people as a light to the Nations. He will 
wake up that sleeping giant all the prayers , tears, fasting 
of those who went before will usher the move of the Holy 
Spirit. Thank you Pastor Jae Won for working the vision 
God had birth in your heart. We will see you again it is our 
Hope to work together again to serve the people of God.
 
Much Love and Aloha,
Pastor David & Virginia
The Prayer Center of the Paci�c

Dr. Kim:

Thank you so much for all your 
hard work and hospitality 
in making our conference a 
wonderful success.  Our team at 
WMI enjoyed the conference so 
much not only for the move of 
the Holy Spirit and teaching but 

also for the growing and warm relationships that were 
deepened during the week.  

I appreciate you taking great care for our team, especially 
in helping Dr. Hansen and Adalia and the baby with their 
transportation.  Also, thank you so much for the massage!  
You are truly a servant leader!

If you ever want to go to Kenya, or "spy out the land" 
for a possible World Holy Spirit Ministry International 
Conference site, you are more than welcome to come and 
stay with me in our apartment.  

God bless you and your ministry.  May the Lord multiply 
and anoint your ministry richly!

Mike Hyodo
WMI-Kenya

I greet you in the name of our 
Lord Jesus Christ, I arrived back 
safely and I just want to Express 
my gratitude to God and you for 
the invitation ,

May God keep enlarging you 
sir,you are also welcome to Kenya 
as when God will lead you my 

ministry will host you.
 
Love to the church in Korea we are praying with you.

Apostle Michael Wafula

Dr. Paul England
"It was the most exciting thing that has ever happened to 
me...it was such a blessing to learn from everyone and be 
a part of the time.  It was a milestone in my life.  So many 
people were blessed by this team. The hospitality and 
love that we were shown in such a generous way touched 
my heart. I was surprised by the message of Marie 
Giorgio. she really touched my heart. The Lord helped me 
to focus on growing a healthy church and family."

Dr. Terry McCa�rey
"It was a fantastic experience.  People were so wonderful."

Dr. Barbara McCa�rey
"It was successful.  There was a movement of the Holy 
spirit.  There was good interaction amongst all the sta� 
working there." 

Minister Janessa  Yu
"I felt more freedom then ever. God moved.  The Holy 
Spirit was so strong and  I know that for me, this was 
the start of something new.  Whatever He does in me, is 
shared with others around me.

Dr. Eric Giorgio
"I loved the Pastor"

Dr. Jackie Hornsby
"Overall praying on the way to and in the conference 
there was a hunger and pain felt in the conference."

That's when Janessa explained that this wonderful church 
and church family had recently endured a split. Most 
of their young people left. In spite of that they pushed 
through with the conference hosting some 55 visitors 
from America providing Lunch, Dinner, transportation 

and hotel accommodations for all.   We will let Dr. Kim 
know and send a thank to Pastor Kim Hyun soo."

Dr. Mike and Adelle McKinney
"We were honored to have our 15 students graduate, 
�rst class of the Korea Study Center. We are very thankful 
to Dr. Jae Won Kim who sacri�ced to make this happen 
--traveling from Inchon to Gimhae but I know he felt 
it was all worth it. The anointing was strong in all the 
services specially during the prayer time. And the 
fellowship with the Pastors and others was wonderful 
--- if only we could speak Korean but we did our best with 
the google translator. We thank Pastor Kim Hyun Soo 
for opening the doors of his heart and church to all of 
us. I love the video I took of him leading the choir!  If he 
continues like that, his people being happy, the church 
will recover!"


